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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
26th January 2018 NEWSLETTER     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to welcome 6 new trainee teachers, working with us at Downsell Primary School. They will be 
developing their skills by working alongside the teachers who mentor them and assisting in teaching your 
children as they prepare to become teachers.   

Well done to all the children who represented our school at the athletics competition on Thursday    
morning. They thoroughly enjoyed their time and represented our school well.  We will find out the     
results very soon once other year groups have participated and the scores have been added. 

I look forward to seeing many of you at our reading breakfast on Wednesday. 

Mr Chetty 

 

 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, please pop into the school office, and collect an application 

pack  

After  School Care 3.20 –6.30pm 

Reading Breakfast  (8.45-9.15am) 

On the 31st January we will be having a reading breakfast. We are inviting all parents/ carers to 

join us and bring along your child’s favourite book or choose one from the book shelf in class, and 

thereafter enjoy breakfast in our school library. This is an amazing opportunity for you to         

participate in your child's learning and see which books your child enjoys. Thereafter Mr Rasem 

will further inspire you with our new reading initiative.  

Recycle with Michael 

Thank you to everyone who have brought their recycle with 

Michael clothes bags back! 

If you have not handed over your bag full of unwanted 

clothes as yet, there is still time!  

The date arranged with                                                    

The Salvation Army to arrive at our                             

school with their van to collect any                                      

unwanted clothes is  

Wednesday 31st January 2018. 

 

School starts promptly at 8.55am, however 

the doors will open from 8.45am to drop off 

your children. It is very important that your 

children arrive at school promptly .  

If you are running late ensure you take your 

children to the school office for them to be 

marked as present.   

Film Night at Downsell Primary School... 

 

We look forward to having you all join us on film night- Friday 2nd February from 3.30pm-5.45pm. The cost will 

be £2.50 and can be paid in cash on the night.  

We will be showing The Nut Job 2 (U) and The Jungle Bunch (U) and will be providing a snack and a drink. 



 

 

The donations received for the foodbank are greatly appreciated. The food donated has been 

distributed and is making a real difference to some of the families at Downsell Primary School.  

Please continue to donate any non-perishable food or personal care items, so that we may     

continue to help those in need. To make donations or collect a parcel please come into the office, 

speak to Corinne who can help you further.  

Trips to Library  

We hope the children in years 

4 and 5 look forward to their 

trip to the local library. The 

children will be able to       

explore their favourite books 

and have some read to them, 

before learning about the 

many different library         

facilities. 

Year 4 will go on  Wednesday 

31st January and year 5      

children on Thursday 1st   

February. 

All classes will be making a 

termly visit to the local library.  

Class Child’s Name   

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN 
AWARDS 

PEN LICENSE 

St. Pauls Wesley Darius Jessica    

Regent Park Fatima Maria Alfie   

Westminster Kady Aleena Arifa   

Epping Zariah Jaseena Michael   

Blackhorse Road Sofia, Kaiden Nicholas, Vicki, 
Milena 

    

Angel Jullya, Magdalena, 
Andrei 

Alexia, Keenan     

Paddington Andrea Shuraim     

Stratford   Sajaniya, Saskia, Pat-
rick, 
Angel, Shajaniya 

    

Knightsbridge Asad, Mateo, Ahana Alisan, Alex Mia   

Elephant & Castle Taaseen, Mariana, Ahmad     

Walthamstow Central   Reece     

Oxford Circus Mihaela Azaan, Mihaela Mihaela   

Greenwich Lahima, Laiba, Bushra Kyran, Falak Mursal   

Liverpool Street Shane       

Seven Sisters Kashish, Firdaus, Amna, 
Rayan 

Zaccaiah     

Covent Garden Resul, Beatrice       

Waterloo Elena, Mohdin, Faizan Lewis Sakina Casper 

Holborn Madison, Priscilla, Alexi, 
Jia, AJ 

  Taybah   

Tower Hill Aliza, Eden, Amall, 
Berk, Rosina, Leshaun, 
Dhruvik 

  Rosina   

Kings Cross Praise, Jawad Sara Aya Kaif, Rohaan, Rayen 
Praise, Sara, 
Thasnim, Tosin, Atiya 

Cockfosters     Michelle, Donte   

 

Can all parents 

please return the 

blue forms detail-

ing how they 

would like to    

receive the school 

newsletter.   

We are always seeking additional adult help in 

school to support a range of activities such as 

helping in class or with clubs. We welcome and 

value having parents in school to share their  

expertise or special interests. Please see Corinne 

at the office if you are interested.  

Half Term: 12th—16th February 2018 


